
 

 

 

 

WIRW NOR 2019 / Amendment #1 
 
 
3.1.4      Boats sailing in PHRF fleets must have a current PHRF valid speed potential 
rating and certificate. PHRF Certificates from PHRF organizations other than PHRF NW 
will be accepted, however they may be adjusted by a PHRF NW handicapper if there is a 
discrepancy between rating for nearly identical yachts. Alternate certificates must be 
sent to the Organizing Authority by July 1, 2019 for considerations and/or 
alterations. Any boat/fleet that is effected by the temporary rating change will have a 
chance to discuss the change with the PHRF handicapper.  
  

Non PHRF members may contact PHRF-NW to request a certificate through the PHRF-
NW web site (www.phrf-nw.org) or contact the PHRF Northwest Business Office at: 

PO BOX 489 Gig Harbor, WA 98335 
(253) 857-8858 
Email:  phrfnw@gmail.com 
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